We all shine like stars



Norton C of E **Primary School**

Old Tewkesbury Road Norton, Gloucester, GL2 9LJ **Telephone:** 01452 730531

Fax: 01452 739080

E-Mail: admin@norton.gloucs.sch.uk www.norton.gloucs.sch.uk

2nd March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 and 6 have been invited to investigate the effect of flooding on Tewkesbury on Wednesday 16th March. We will be attending a workshop at the John Moore museum and then go on a river walk, looking for features of our local river.

Bennetts Coaches (with seatbelts, but exempt from booster seat law) will be transporting the children to the John Moore Museum, leaving school at 9:30am and arrive back at the end of the school day.

The children will require a bag/rucksack with a snack, a packed lunch and a drink (water only) in a re-sealable bottle.

The cost of this trip will be a voluntary contribution of £9.00 to cover the coach costs and the entrance ticket. Please let us know if this causes any real difficulty, as no child will be refused a place because of nonpayment. (Obviously however, if we do not receive sufficient contributions we will be unable to proceed with the visit).

Please complete the slip below and return to the school office no later than Monday 14th March 2022.

Yours sincerely Miss Megan Donnelly Miss Fran Bussey Class Teacher Assistant Head Teacher John Moore Museum, Tewkesbury Wednesday 16th March 2022 I / we give permission for to visit the John Moore Museum on Wednesday 16th March 2022. I enclose cash/cheque payment of £...... I have paid £..... via ParentPay I confirm that the information on the Parent Consent Form for Offsite Visits is up to date. Signed Dated.....